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May 19, 2014 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

TO:  Presidents 

Chief Academic Officers 

  Chief Student Development Administrators  

 

FROM:  Sharon Morrissey 

  Executive Vice President/Chief Academic Officer   
 

RE: Temporary Cut Scores for Reading & English NC DAP 

 

 
On Friday, May 16, 2014, the State Board of Community Colleges approved the Temporary 

Cut Score for the Reading & English part of the NC Diagnostic Assessment & Placement 

test. 

 

After additional analysis of test scores this summer, proposed final cut scores will be taken 

to the State Board early Fall 2014.  Mandatory adoption of the Reading & English 

assessment is March 1, 2015.   

 

Please contact Cynthia Liston at listonc@nccommunitycolleges.edu with any questions. 
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